
YEAR 8 MEMO: 6TH JUNE 2025

Key Contacts
Georgia Parsonage – Head of Year 8
Gparsonage@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

Krystyna Stokes – Assistant 

Headteacher (SLT Link Y8)
kstokes@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

LAST WEEK THIS WEEK NEXT WEEK
Students 

learned about World 
Environment Day  

during 
our contextualised 

reading and RSE 
seminars!

World  Culture Day is 
celebrated every year 

on Wednesday the 
21st of May and to 

celebrate we 
encouraged students 
to come into school 

in their culture 
clothes. 

DEADLINE for PREFECT 

APPLICATIONS:

 Wednesday 18th June

Please encourage your 

child to apply to:

kstokes@newsomeaca

demy.co.uk

“Avoiding climate 
breakdown will require 
cathedral thinking. We 

must lay the foundation 
while we may not know 
exactly how to build the 

ceiling.” 
Greta Thunberg
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